
Happy Thanksgiving to all our 
members, I hope everyone had a 
wonderful Holiday shared with family 
and friends and that all had lots of 
fun and food.

We had a great turnout for our 
October meeting at the Caruso Club, 
Dan Xilon from the Sudbury Food 
Bank was our guest speaker.  It was 
a very interesting and informative 
meeting and I’m sure everyone there 
enjoyed it.

Our November meeting will be held 
at the Legion on Weller Street on 
November 6th.  Please mark it on 
your calendar and fell free to bring 
a guest. They will enjoy the evening. 
Please let John Varney know if you 
are attending as we need a head 
count for ordering the food.  His 
number is on the bulletin.

For those members that cannot make 
it out to meetings regularly I would 
like to list some of the charities 
and organizations that we have 
supported on your behalf this past 
year: Big Brothers, Big Sisters, Under 
18 Curling Spiel, Cystic Fibrosis 
walk, The Alzheimer’s Society,  The 
Parkinson’s Super Walk, Salvation 
Army Christmas food hampers, Lions  
Christmas Telethon, Sudbury Minor 
Baseball, Easter Seals, House of 	
Kin, L’Arche and others.

So you see it is very important that 
you continue your membership 
in such a needed and important 
Organization such as ours. Without 
your continued support these very 
worthy charities could not survive.  
It is also the reason that we ask 
you to bring out a guest or two and 

hopefully they will want to join our 
club. Maintaining or increasing our 
membership is the only way we will 
be able to continue helping others as 
we do.

Our Ham fundraiser is in full swing 
and we need all members help.  
These hams make a great gift for 
family, neighbours, friends and you 
can also donate some on your behalf 
to your church or favorite charity.  Let 
your employers know about them. 
They make great employee gifts for 
Christmas.  Contact Doug Honeyford 
or myself with your orders. Any help 
will be greatly appreciated. 

This is our largest fundraiser of the 
year so please help us make it a 
huge success. 
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Upcoming Events
November 6	 General Meeting 	 Legion Branch 76 Weller Street	 5:30 cocktails 
			   Dinner 6:00 pm

November 14 	 Executive Meeting 	 Hour Glass 	 6:00 pm

December 4 	 General Meeting	 Legion Branch 76 Weller Street	 5:30 pm

December 12	 Executive Meeting	 Hour Glass	 6:00 pm



On October 3rd we met at the Caruso 
Club. It was a very well attended with 
36 members and 7 guests. Our guest 
speaker Dan Xilon from the Sudbury 
Food Bank was introduced by Jerry 
Giff. The Food Bank was built by 
the community for the community.  
Most of the region’s food providers 
are under the Sudbury Food Bank 
umbrella.  Each Food Bank has its 
own governance but the Sudbury 
Food Bank supplies them with food 
and funds. All monies donated to 
the Food Bank is spent on food and 
food products. NOTHING goes to 
operations. Each dollar donated 
equals $6.00 in value to the Food 
Bank.  Jerry Giff thanked Dan and 
Don Delongchamp presented him 
with a $500 cheque.

Shirley Giff livened things up with 
a little skit.  She posed as a scruffy 

General Meeting Notes
Connie Zwarich

character who stole the cash box from 
the Food Bank. We were then asked 
to give a description of the culprit. The 
purpose was to make people aware 
of what is happening around them. It 
was a lead-in to a future presentation 
by Crime Stoppers.

President Don presented a list of the 
donations we have made during the 
past few months.

U18 Youth Curling, Cystic Fibrosis 
Walk, Touch A truck – Big Brothers 
Big Sisters-$3000,  Salvation Army 
$5000 and 1000 turkeys, Alzheimer’s 
Society, 2 Sudbury Minor Ball teams 
– we are the longest running sponsor 
for this group, Ester Seals telethon, 
Table at the House of Kin Sports 
Dinner and L’Arche.  This make a total 
of over $15,000 to our community!

November’s meeting will take place 
Wednesday, November 6th at the 
Branch 76 Legion on Wellar Street.

Ham sales are now going on.  
The Farmers this year are Don 
Delongchamp and Doug Honeyford. 
Flyers and order forms are available 
through them. Our goal is to sell 
2000 hams.

Keep bringing in the used batteries.  
Our bin is nearly full.

Sheriff’s pot of $25.05 was won by 
Mel Young who in turn donated it to 
the Sudbury Food Bank. 

Member’s draw of $87.00 winner 
was Jeannine Desjardin. Pays to 
attend meetings.

In case you didn’t know
Your Sudbury Council 1051 has been and still is recognized by UCT in Canada and the USA for the outstanding 
contributions our Members make to the Communities where we live. Last year, for example, the Canadian Councils 
donated close to One Million Dollars and countless Volunteer hours to hundreds of worthy causes. Your Sudbury Council 
led the way. We are proud to receive a Medal of Honor year after year.

We would like to expand our Membership so we can do even more. Please nominate someone you know. That new 
member’s contribution can help us do even more.

For Membership applications and information call Doug Honeyford @ 525-7777

Adopt A Road
John Varney

On a fine September day a total of 18 Dolphin Aquatic members, ACT Members and VEW members collected 45 
bags of garbage along Highway 17 in Copper Cliff. This was one of the cleaner years.



FOR INFORMATION AND EVENTS GO TO
UCTSUDBURY.CA

L’Arche Dinner

Nov 02	 DAVID CARNES
Nov 03	 DIANE DELONGCHAMP
Nov 10	 RAYMOND GAUTHIER
Nov 12	 GILBERT BROUILLETTE
Nov 13	 CHANTAL FILION
Nov 19	 ROBERT STEWART
Nov 23	 JAMES BAADER
Nov 26	 WINSTON AIRD
Nov 30	 J LONGLADE

November 
Birthdays

Salvation Army Cheque Presentation

Help Please
Communities in our area have more 
people this year that need a helping 
hand during the Christmas Season...
and we need your help.

The UCT Christmas Hams that are 
produced for us by Vitto Fine Foods 
are now available for sale and gift 
boxed.  The 2 kilo quality hams 
are still just $25 and we need you 
to pitch in.  Sell as many as you 
possibly can, call your order in to 
Don Delongchamp at 675-8420 or 
Doug Honeyford  at 525-7777.

Good of the Order
We are again saddened by the passing of another member, Bert Despres. Our condolences go out to the Despres 
family.



2019-2020
Local Officers

President

Don Delongchamp

675-8420

doubld@fibreop.ca

vice president

John Varney 674-1060

Immediate Past President

Loretta Clipperton Carnes

Home 222-0369 Work 222-2369

Secretary

Connie Zwarich 969-8496

Treasurer

Dave Carnes 222-0369

executive committee

George Faulkner 586-1937

Wayne McCuaig 942-3338

Doug Honeyford

525-7777 l Fax 675-6278

Chaplain

Tracey Urso 560-6681

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

Jerry Giff 673-4299

John Roy 674-3722

General Meeting
Usually the first Thursday of EACH month

Monthly Executive Meeting
Usually the second Thursday of EACH month

Sudbury Office
PO Box 2836, Stn. A

Sudbury, ON  P3E 5J3
Email: info@uctsudbury.ca

www.uctsudbury.ca

Head Office Calgary
901 Centre St. N. Rm 300
Calgary, Alberta  T2E 2P6

1-800-267-2371   www.uct.org

Columbus Ohio
1-800-848-0123

November Meeting
John Varney

This meeting is our Remembrance Day meeting. It is Wednesday, November 
6, 2019. At the Wellar Street Legion. Cocktails at 5:30 and meeting starts 
at 6:00 pm. A brief Remembrance Day ceremony will be presented.  There 
is a roast beef dinner for $20.00. This is a catered meal so you must RSVP 
to John Varney 705 674 1060 by October 30th.

Humour - Real Groaners
After all these years my wife still thinks I am sexy.  Every time I walk by she 
says “What an ass!”

Yesterday at the bank an old lady asked me to check her balance. So I 
pushed her over.

My boss told me to have a good day… so I went home.

A thief broke into my house last night.  He started searching for money.  So I 
woke up and searched with him.

Why did the police arrest the turkey?  They suspected fowl play.

Yesterday a book fell on my head.  Well, I only have my shelf to blame. 


